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17th September 2018                                  

 

Dear Parents,                   
 
From now on the children will be starting Phonics 
sessions every morning through the Jolly Phonics 

programme. We use this as a vehicle for learning each 
phoneme (letter sound) and digraph (2 letters that 
‘bump’ into one another to make a new sound). 
 
We learn one letter at a time in a multisensory way. We 
learn its name, sound and how to form it in our 
school cursive style. We also learn an accompanying 
rhyme and action for each sound. Examples of these 
are found in the blue book that is in your child’s book 
bag. Please support your child in helping them to learn 
these. 
 
Your child will bring home a letter formation sheet so 
that you know which letter we have focussed on that 
day. It really helps if you can support your child by 
helping them to form the letter correctly and spot 
things starting with the day’s letter. 
 
Many thanks for all your support 
 
J Yelland 
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